
From: Connelly, Kristin D. <Kristin.Connelly@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 10:11 PM 
To: Swift, Sydney <sswift@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: Leichtling, Samuel <Samuel.Leichtling@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: In Support of File No. 220401 
 
 
 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Logan Rumbaugh <logan.rumbaugh@gmail.com> 
Date: August 15, 2022 at 6:56:25 PM CDT 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: In Support of File No. 220401 

  

Good Evening,  
 
I would like to express my strong support for the rezoning from RM-3 to RM-6 as it relates to this project 
on North Hackett Avenue. It is deeply important that we continue to ease the burdon on projects within 
the City of Milwaukee that add housing units in a way which also increases density. As a resident of the 
City of Milwaukee in the Historic Third Ward I am excited to see all multi-family housing being 
proposed.  
 
Best, 
 
Logan Rumbaugh 
 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from logan.rumbaugh@gmail.com. Learn why this is 
important 
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